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I am running for the position of ARRL Director and would
appreciate your support and vote. I served as your Director
from 2007 to 2013 and represented Amateur Radio and the
Southeastern Divisi

As Director, I enjoyed meeting many fellow amateurs
throughout our Division. Meeting you has greatly shaped my
member-driven-thinking and focus to improve, protect and
serve Amateur Radio and the ARRL.

As a second generation ham, I am active in many areas of
amateur radio for over 25 years, including emergency
communications, DX, VHF/UHEF, public service, education,
contesting and digital.

I will represent our Division with my proven leadership

performance, integrity, experience, successful Board
collaboration and credibility.

I would appreciate your vote to elect me as ARRL
Southeastern Division Director in October.

Thank you and 73s,

Greg Sarratt W40OZK




